
Details for potential speakers 

 

By sharing experience and best practices, the speakers should explain how SMS has been actually 

deployed in their organisations from a practical perspective; how/why it has been found effective 

and efficient; return of experience, lessons learnt and next steps. The ultimate objective is to 

demystify and make SMS implementation doable in a simple manner so that organisations, notably 

the small- or medium-sized ones, can bring home some thoughts, ways forward or guidance easy to 

implement. 

This event, organised by the SMICG, will bring together experts from national authorities and 

European industry, providing an opportunity for aviation industry to receive information directly 

from authorities that are working together on Safety Management System (SMS) and for those 

authorities to receive feedback on SM ICG products. 

Please confirm your intention to present at this event by sending an email to 

safety.management@easa.europa.eu by 19 October 2018. 
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